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Friday 5th February 

Dear Parents, Carers and Staff 

I hope you are all well, isn’t it lovely to see the sun shining today! It really lifts the spirits! According to the 
weather forecast we may have snow on the way again over the weekend so stay safe everyone. 

Inset 

Next Friday (12th Feb) is an inset day. School will be closed on this day to the children of critical workers 
and there will be no online learning set on this day.  

We will be setting you two fun challenges for half term – our first ever MR Bake off and a challenge 
inspired by Captain Sir Tom Moore (more on this next week!) 

Speaking of Captain Sir Tom Moore, our very own Evie (Orange Class) has written a song in tribute to him, 
well done Evie! You can see it here 

https://www.mylondon.news/news/south-london-news/captain-sir-tom-moore-given-19772326  

Stars of the week 

Congratulation to all our stars of the week 

Class Stars of the week 

RED Pavel and Arleen 

ORANGE Aadhish and Miles 

YELLOW Jamie and Mateo 

GREEN Avon and Vanessa 

BLUE Nathan and Alfie 

INDIGO Lemuel and Elyssa 

AMETHYST James and Florence 

VIOLET Joseph and George 

Birthdays 

Many happy returns to anyone who celebrated their birthday this week including: Ines, Meghan, Arabella, 
Victor and Mr Mooney 

 

 

Margaret Roper 
Catholic Primary School 

Russell Hill Road, Purley, Surrey, CR8 2XP 
Telephone: 020 8660 0115 Fax: 020 8660 9656 
Email: office@margaretroper.croydon.sch.uk 

Head Teacher: D. J Mooney 
Assistant Head Teachers: C. Garcia, E. Holloway 

 

https://www.mylondon.news/news/south-london-news/captain-sir-tom-moore-given-19772326


Caring, Learning and Achieving together as part of God’s Family 

 

Keeping in Touch ‘Photo’ newsletter 

Attached to this newsletter is our first ‘Keeping in Touch’ photo newsletter. I loved putting it together. 
Thank you so much for all your contributions. I will do another in the week after half term so please send 
me pictures ready for the next edition. 

Please send to my class email address violet@margaretroper.croydon.sch.uk with the subject line ‘Keeping 
in touch’. Please only send photos you are happy for me to share with the whole school community. 

Devices for pupils 

We have a limited number of devices available for loan to pupils if you are finding it difficult to share at 
home.  Please contact Mr Mooney head@margaretroper.croydon.sch.uk if you would like to borrow one.  

Safer Internet Day 

9th February 2021 
Theme: An internet we trust, exploring reliability in the online world. 
‘This year Safer Internet Day explores reliability online. The internet has an amazing range of information 
and opportunities online, but we need to help our children separate fact from fiction’  
 
As we are using the internet and online programs more than ever for remote learning, it is extremely 
important that we work together to keep our children safe online. More on this next week too 
Parent support resources  
www.saferinternetday.org.uk/parents  
www.childnet.com/resources/lets-talk-about-life-online        

Thank you all so much for your continued support 

AND……In the words of Captain Sir Tom ‘Tomorrow will be a good day’ 

 

Have a good weekend 

Miss Holloway and Mr Mooney 
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